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I oppose SB 1529. You should not increase powers to unelected Oregon Health 

Authority members -- especially in this noxious manner of gutting and stuffing a bill. If 

what you are planning to do is actually good for Oregonians, you would do it out in 

the open and with transparency. The members at OHA have proven themselves not 

to be worthy of increased powers or authority.  OHA does not deserve even MORE 

unaccountable Emergency Power. The unelected bureaucrats at OHA have done 

significant damage to freedoms meant to be enjoyed by Oregonians. Please do not 

give them more power to further destroy the rights and freedoms of Oregonians.  


